
                                     
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
OF THE 

VADNAIS LAKE AREA WMO 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
FOR 

ADOPTION OF MINOR PLAN AMENDMENT 
 

August 3, 2021 
 
 

 
 Pursuant to Minnesota Rules Section 8410.0140, Subp. 2, the Vadnais Lake Area Water 

Management Organization (VLAWMO) Board of Directors will be holding a public meeting at their regular 

August 25, 2021 meeting for the hearing and adoption of minor amendments to its 2017-2026 

Comprehensive Water Management Plan (CWMP) 

 

 The August 25, 2021 VLAWMO Board meeting will take place at the Vadnais Heights City Hall 

Council Chambers, and will begin at 7:00 PM. 

 

 A full copy of the VLAWMO CWMP with draft minor amendments is available on the VLAWMO 

website, www.vlawmo.org, and paper copies are available to the public, upon request. Questions should be 

addressed to Phil Belfiori, Administrator, by email and phone: phil.belfiori@vlawmo.org. 651-204-6073. 

Thank you and take care. 
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